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“Cybersecurity is not an option, it’s a necessity.” 
 
The cybersecurity workshop held at MBIT was an engaging event that 
took place on 23rd September, 2023. Dr. Yash Korat, a distinguished 
expert  in the field of cybersecurity, graced the occasion as the keynote 
speaker.  
 
 The workshop aimed to impart knowledge and awareness about the 
critical domain of cybersecurity to the students and faculty of our 
institution. It was a workshop on a practical approach to cybersecurity 
skills. 
 
Dr. Yash Korat is a , 
⚫ Director at CSsec Detectives LLP,  
⚫ Training Head at Cyber Security Protectors,  
⚫ Cyber Expert (Volunteer) at Rajkot Cyber Crime Police Station,  
⚫ Technical Trainer at Bytexl ( At Parul University) 
 
He is a 2 time TEDx Speaker and he’s also a proud Indian record holder 
of National Young Security Researcher 2022-2023. 
 
The registration fees for the workshop were: 
⚫ Rs. 50 for ISTE members. 
⚫ Rs. 100 for non-ISTE members. 
 
The workshop saw an active participation from the attendees, including 
students, faculty, and cybersecurity enthusiasts from our college. The 
engaging Q&A session allowed the participants to seek clarifications and 
delve deeper into various cybersecurity concepts. 
 
 
 



 
The dynamic interaction made the event more informative and 
beneficial for all. It was an excellent platform for knowledge exchange 
and empowerment in an era where cybersecurity plays an increasingly 
critical role in our lives. 
 
 

GLIMPSE OF THE EVENT: 
 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

NOTE OF THANKS: 
 

We are thankful to our principal and CVM University for providing such 
an opportunity which provides us a platform to conduct such events for 

the students and our faculties. 
 


